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CENTER

City of La Crosse

Common Council

400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, WI 54601 Feb. 7, 2020

Re: Rezoning Petition for the STAR Center

Dear Members of the Common Council,

The Board of Directors of the Sports, Therapeutic and Adaptive Recreation Association
respectfully submit a petition for an amendment to current Zoning District Boundaries. The
parcel (tax parcel 17-10289-40) located at Lang Drive and St. Andrews is the proposed location
‘of the STAR Center, a collaborative community project to address Health Equity within

La Crosse.

Please find attached the Petition for Change to Zoning, all supporting documents, a General
Development Plan, and narratives addressing all information requested in Section 115-156 of
the Municipal Code of Ordinances.

Please reach out to us if we have omitted information that would be of value to you in

evaluating this request. We hope you join us in our mission to assure ALL members of our
community can live their healthiest lives possible.

Respectfully,

Virginia Wintersteen MD
President
Sports, Therapeutic and Adaptive Recreation Association
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